

Scott Orbach President EZGSA, Inc. P.O. Box 30406 Bethesda, MD 20824

September 10, 2008

Dear Scott:

It is rare opportunity that I am able to make time for issues other than those that are essential in day to day corporate requirements. I am however, so impressed with the professionalism, expediency, and communication that has been conducted by Ms. Christie Zepeda I felt it necessary to write this letter of commendation on her behalf. As a corporate manager I appreciate employees that have her type of dedication that make a company stand out.

Our experience with EZGSA, through the interaction that we have had with Christie has been quite favorable. We look forward to a continued working relationship with EZGSA.

Respectfully,

Brenda Cordova

Executive Vice President